
 

 

 

 

MEMO 

June 6, 2023 

Re: Public Comment for Proposed Budget 2023-2024 

To: Arizona Western College District Governing Board 
 
Richard Lamb, District #1 (Richard.Lamb@azwestern.edu)  
Dr. Kenneth MacFarland, District #2 (Kenneth.MacFarland@azwestern.edu)  
Dennis Booth, President, District #3 (Dennis.Booth@azwestern.edu) 
Olivia Zepeda, Secretary, District #4 (Olivia.Zepeda@azwestern.edu)  
Maria Chavoya, District #5 (Maria.Chavoya@azwestern.edu)  
 
 

Arizona Western College District Governing Board Members,  
 

Pursuant to the Public Notice published to Arizona Western College Board webpage, Arizona 
Western College Financial Reports webpage and within printed publications within Yuma and La 
Paz County, no public comments have been received  related to the Proposed Budget 2023-2024 
through written, fax or e-mail form by the deadline of June 6, 2023 by 12 pm.   

This memo acknowledges no public comment was received related to the Proposed Budget 2023-
2024 through by any Board Member through written, fax, e-mail form by the deadline of June 6, 
2023 by 12 pm.   
 

This Memo can be referenced during the June 7, 2023 12 pm Public Hearing Meeting.  

Signed,  

 

Ashley Herrington  
Chief of Staff 
Arizona Western College 
 

CC:  

Dr. Daniel P. Corr, President (Daniel.Corr@azwestern.edu)  
Ross Poppenberger, Vice President of Finance and Administrative Services 
(Ross.Poppenberger@azwestern.edu)  
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